
 / Opportunities

Department of General Services / Construction

Belk Greenway Connector

Belk Greenway Connector is a cycle track project. This project will involve shifting the medians on
McDowell St to make room for the cycle track, replacing noncompliant curb ramps, replacing
noncompliant pedestrian signals, transferring signal heads to new mast arms, mill & overlay,
pavement markings, sign installation, and the removal of 4 median trees.

Details
Posting Number 2026-Q1(Jan-Mar)-DGS-15892
Anticipated Posting
Date

2026-01-01

Commodity
Code(s):

55078, 74505, 80183, 91223, 91240, 91319, 91345, 91347, 91396, 91430,
96218, 96861, 96882, 96884, 98814, Tree

Requirements Last Updated: 10/08/24

Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance coverage
types:

  Automobile-For automobile operations liability

  Constructions Bonds-For bidding, payment, completion of construction projects

  General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,

completed work, personal & advertising injury

  Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers



Bonding Requirements

The City plans to require the following bond(s) for this solicitation:

  Bid Bond-City required Bond to ensure that vendors do not retract bids from the time they

submit a bit until the contract has been executed.

  Payment Bond-City required Bond to ensure that subcontractors and/or suppliers are paid for

any work performed.

  Performance Bond-City required Bond to ensure satisfactory completion of a project by the

vendor.

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

  $1,000,000 -4,999,999

Utilization

The City anticipates setting goals for the following types of subcontractor utilization:

  DBE-Disadvantaged Business Enterprise

Viewers Option - A Small Red Eye Icon  This is a federally funded project so the contractor

must meet the federal requirements.

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

  Through Project Completion



For Questions, Contact:
Mackenzie Winebrenner
City Contact

980.214.7291

Mackenzie.Winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

tel:980.214.7291
mailto:Mackenzie.Winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

